
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We plan to open a Pre-loved uniform shop at the start of July 

running from 9.30-4pm daily at the foyer/front doors  

(dates below) 

5th July -  8th July 

18th July – 29th July 

 

We would ask for donations of any pre-loved school uniform 

to be left at the school office before Monday 4th July if 

possible.  Any donated items should be freshly washed and in 

good condition. 

 

The aim of this is to help parents purchase uniform at a 

heavily discounted rate and is an eco friendly way of 

discarding unwanted clothes.   

 

Suggested prices will be displayed beside items and any 

donations raised will be given to charity. 


